

Blackfriars Priory School 17 Prospect Road Prospect, SA 5082 PO Box 86, Prospect SA 5082 T+61 8 8169 3900 E admin@bps.sa.edu.au www.bps.sa.edu.au CRICOS Provider No: 02485B

22 October 2018

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s) and Year 12 students,

As mentioned in previous correspondence, the 2018 Graduation Dinner will be held at The Sfera's Park Suites and Convention Centre, 191 Reservoir Road, Modbury on Friday, 30 November 2018 from 6.30pm to 11.30pm.

Students are invited to bring a partner and it is hoped that as many parents as possible will be able to join us on this occasion. Other family members are also welcome. I regard it as very important for parents to be present and for sons to sit with their families, at least for the meal. Graduating students will be presented with a School Leaver Statement during the evening.

This is a formal occasion requiring cocktail dresses and suits.

The cost of the evening will be \$80 per head for those attending. The Dinner is not a fundraising function and this charge covers the cost of the three course meal, soft drink package and entertainment for the evening. Full bar facilities will be available at an additional cost.

I would like to remind parents, and students, of the law regarding under-age drinking. With or without parental consent, students under the age of 18 years may not consume alcohol at this function.

If you are able to attend the Graduation Dinner please purchase your tickets through Trybooking using the following link: https://www.trybooking.com/438542, by no later than Friday 23 November. Please ensure that you fill in the seating request, dietary requirements and student name when booking. Please note that seating is generally in tables of 10.

If you have any questions regarding this event please contact Mrs Dot Eiffe in the Student Office on 8169 3900 or by email <u>deiffe@bps.sa.edu.au</u>.

Please join myself and other staff of Blackfriars Priory School on Friday 30 November and together we will create one more memorable occasion for the Graduating Class of 2018.

Yours faithfully,

MR SIMON COBIAC

PRINCIPAL